
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON 

2025 PRELIMINARY BUDGET HEARING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Farmington for the fiscal 

year of 2025 has been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk at 1000 County Road 

8, where it is available for inspection by any interested persons during all regular scheduled 

office hours. 

 

FURTHER notice is given that the Town Board of the Town of Farmington will meet and 

review said Preliminary Budget and hold a Public Hearing thereon at the Farmington Town Hall 

at 7:00 p.m. on the 12th of November, 2024.  At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor 

of or against the Preliminary Budget as complied or for or against any items therein contained. 

 

FURTHER the following is a summary of the entire Preliminary Budget: 

 

 Total Appropriations    $24,668,595 

 Less Estimated Revenue   $16,715,204 

 Less Fund Balances/Appr Reserves  $  4,082,426   

 Amount to be raised by taxes   $  3,870,965  

 

FURTHER notice is hereby given, pursuant to Section 108 of the Town Law, that the following 

are the proposed yearly salaries of Town Officials of the Town of Farmington, to wit: 

  

 Supervisor (includes Budget Officer)  $81,049.00 

 Councilman     $  6,644.00  

 Councilman     $  6,644.00 

 Councilman     $  6,644.00 

 Councilman     $  6,644.00  

 Highway Superintendent   $97,873.73 

 (includes Parks Superintendent) 

 Town Clerk     $74,812.10 

 Two (2) Town Justices (each)   $28,519.19 

 

By order of the Town Board. 

 

Michelle A. Finley, MMC, RMC 

Farmington Town Clerk 

 

 

   


